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DIARY DATES:  

Monday 13th—Friday 17th November  
Inter Faith Week 

Friday 1st December 
Xmas Fair, 5-7pm 

Wednesday 6th December 
Open Evening, 5.00-7.30pm  

Wednesday 20th December 
Last Day of Autumn Term  

We are growing 

   our learning 

We are all 

writers … 

 Weekly Awards  
Star: Riley Bilton—For his amazing sounding out when recording.  
Chariots: Luca Castagnoli– For his brilliant writing and enthusiastic 
approach toward his learning.  
Jumbo: Summer Howard– For the way she positively approaches her 
learning.  
Eagles: David Opera– For the fan-
tastic progress he has made in his 
writing and Maths.  
Roses: Eliot Pun– For the way he is 
engaging in his learning and 
starting to share his ideas.  
Circus: Jimmy Brooker– For the 
effort and enthusiasm he puts into 
all his learning   
Heads’ Award: Whole School  

Whoops – a - Daisy Angel  
Foundation Nativity  

Tuesday 12th December  
9.30am and 2.15pm  

Wednesday 13th December        
9.30am 

 
In the Abbey Hall  

 
More details to follow  

Year 1 Christmas Concert 
On Friday 15th December  

at 
9:30am & 2:30pm  

Abbey Hall   

Lower Phase Reading 
It was lovely to 
see so many 
children wearing 
the new ‘I have 
read 5x at home’ 

stickers on 
Friday.  
Well done 
to all the 
children 
who 
achieved 
our target 
of 5 reads 
or more.   

Class  % Reading  

Star 89% 

Chariot  85% 

Jumbo 74% 

Roses  84% 

Eagles  82% 

Circus  93% 

Christmas Fair 
Friday 1st December  

5.00 - 7.00pm 
At the Abbey Field Site 

Foundation and Year 1 class stalls 
will have items made by 

the children.  
 Come along and  join 

the fun.  

Roses Class at Forest Schools  
On Thursday the Roses class braved the cold, 

damp weather to take part in 
Forest School at Borne 
Woods.  
There was lots of different 
activities available for the 
children to engage in. These 
included climbing ropes and 

trees, swinging on a rope, using a saw and drill to 
make woodland medallions and of course 
having an opportunity to 
jump and splash in the 
very gooey mud. The 
children had a brilliant 
time and are looking 
forward to this weeks 
session.  

Learning in the Foundation Classes  
Co-operative learning was 
widely shown in the Founda-
tion classes last week.  
The children worked with a 
partner when developing 
their additions skills in 
Mathematics. Then they 
could be seen supporting 
each other as they decorat-
ed their biscuits. Working 
together encourages the children to listen, take 
turns and support each 
others learning. It was 
lovely to see the chil-
dren developing these 
important skills. 

Book Fair  
Don’t forget Thursday is the last 
day to pick buy some fantastic 
books at our Book 
Fair. The fair is at the 
Town site from 3.30 
until 4.25pm.  


